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Media Release      1 July 2020 
 
TLC BREAKS GROUND AT THEIR NEW SITE IN MELBOURNE 
 

 
TLC Healthcare’s CEO, Lou Pascuzzi, breaks ground at their new site in Melbourne 
 
TLC Healthcare has broken ground on their latest development in the Melbourne bayside suburb of 
Mordialloc. This development, located opposite Woodlands Golf Course, will incorporate a 120 
place child care centre alongside a 150 place residential aged care home, community medical 
centre, commercial health club, swimming pool and café. Due for completion in 2022, TLC’s bold 
new development is the first time this range of intergenerational care services have been offered in 
one location by a single provider. 
 
This latest endeavor expands on TLC’s healthcare integration and aged care deinstitutionalisation 
strategy, which has seen them combine community medical centres, gymnasiums and swimming 
pools with their aged care homes located across Melbourne and Geelong. Child care is a new 
endeavor for TLC, one that is a natural progression for the organisation. 
 
Whilst taking part in the ground breaking ceremony at the new development, TLC Healthcare’s 
CEO, Lou Pascuzzi said “I am delighted to officially break ground on this exciting and innovative 
new development. At this location, TLC will be entering a new era of integrated health care with the 
opening of our first child care centre. Given the synergies between aged care, primary care and 
child care, it is a logical progression for our organisation to enter this field. 
 
“TLC Early Learning’s first child care centre will be state-of-the-art and located alongside an aged 
care home, and community medical centre; giving peace of mind to our parents. Parents will also be 
able to join our on-site TLC Health Club, making it easier to fit in a workout or swim knowing their 
child is being well taken care of. 
 
In addition to their Mordialloc location, TLC is also developing another new site in the Melbourne 
suburb of Ivanhoe East, engaging a similar integrated design. The development is conveniently 
located on Lower Heidelberg Road with sweeping views of the CBD skyline and is scheduled for 
delivery in 2023. 
 
Media Contact 
Adrienne Godfrey, Chief Marketing Officer 
Phone: 03 9458 7725 
Email: media@tlchealthcare.com.au 
Web:  www.tlchealthcare.com.au 

mailto:media@tlchealthcare.com.au
http://www.tlchealthcare.com.au/

